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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the following donation and that appropriate recognition be given to the donor. 

On October 14,2007, Barbara Ferris, Managing Director and Arthur B. Rubinstein, Music Director 
along with the Symphony In The Glen orchestra held a benefit concert in support of the City of Los 
Angeles' restoration of Griffith Park due to the May 8,2007 devastating fire. Thanks to their selfless 
efforts $14,489 was collected to be applied to the Griffith Park Fire Recovery Fund  account^ .1( - 2  k 
Acknowledgement should be sent to Symphony In The Glen, 4655 Kingswell Avenue, #209, Los 
Angeles, California 90027. 

- FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

Acceptance of this donation results in no fiscal impact to the Department's General Fund except 
unknown savings as donations may offset some expenditures. 

Report prepared by Maria Kay, Executive Administrative Assistant, Operations East. 


